
As the Executive Director of the Twin Cities Jazz Festival, I support the sound variance 
for the June 25th JazzFest show from 7-8:30 p.m. at Langford Clinic at Highland 
Parkway and Cleveland Avenue.  Jazz is an acoustic form of music and will not be that 
loud to create any serious disturbances for anyone.  The only thing that is amplified is 
the singer.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Steve Heckler 

 


